
 
 
 

 

31 July 2019 

 
 

Ian Wilson 
Senior Technical Advisor 
Gas Industry Company 
Level 8, The Todd Building 
95 Customhouse Quay 
Wellington 
 
 

Dear Ian 

Comments on the GIC’s Proposed Updates to the Gas Quality Requirements and 
Procedures Document 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on the Gas Industry Company’s (GIC)  
proposed updates to the Gas Quality Requirements and Procedures Document (the Document), 
released in June 2019.  

 
Vector provides its comments and suggested changes on the attached Word version of the 
Document published by the GIC, in addition to the GIC’s amendments that are already marked up 
in the Document.  

 
We highlight our comments and proposed changes (in blue) throughout the Document for easy 
tracking. Our comments are mainly around ensuring that references to gas quality standards are 
up to date. Where a reference document is not publicly or readily available, we indicate that the 
relevant standard or section in the reference document “needs to be checked” by the GIC.  

 
There is nothing confidential in our comments and suggested changes, and we have no issues 
with the GIC publishing this letter and the attached Document.  

 
Please contact Jim Raybould (Data Services Manager – Gas Trading) if you have any questions 
or require further information at 06 215 4427 or Jim.Raybould@vector.co.nz. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Anna Carrick 
Manager Natural Gas Trading 
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